
Mass Schedule & Intentions 
  

July 29th— 
August 6th, 2023 

 
7/29 SATURDAY 

17th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
4:30pm Mass: Intentions of M. & C. Simplot families 

 
7/30 SUNDAY 

17th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
8:00am Mass: People of the parish &  

Intentions of Betty Cleary 
10:30am Mass: Gary Poff 

 
7/31 MONDAY 
11am Adoration 

12pm Mass: Michael George Mahan 

 
8/1 TUESDAY 

7:30am Adoration 
8:30am Mass: Joshua Kelly 

 
8/2 WEDNESDAY 
7:30am Adoration 

8:30am Mass: Norah Giroux 

 
8/3 THURSDAY—NO MASS @ BSC 

 
8/4 FRIDAY 

7:30am Adoration 
8:30am Mass: Courtland & Angel LaVallee 

 
8/5 SATURDAY 

18th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
4:30pm Mass: Christopher Fitzgerald 

 
8/6 SUNDAY 

18th Sunday of Ordinary Time 
8:00am Mass: People of the parish & Fr. Bill Giroux 

10:30am Mass: Sally Bull 

 

 

 

 

MOST HOLY NAME OF JESUS MASS SCHEDULE 
Monday—No Mass 
Tuesday—4pm Adoration, 5pm Mass 
Wednesday—11am Adoration, 12pm Mass 
Thursday— 8am Adoration, 9am Mass 
Friday—8am Adoration, 9am Mass 
Saturday—4:00pm 
Sunday—8am, 10:30am 

 

K. of C. Pilgrimage Mass and Picnic  
Join us at St. Anne's Shrine, August 27th, for 12:15pm 
Mass followed by the ceremony for the Installation of 
K. of C. State Officers for the 2023-2024 fraternal year 
and an end-of-summer cookout. Register here. The 
cookout and picnic is provided by K. of C. Councils by 

free will offering. 
 
 

Join us for coffee and fellowship Sunday, August 13, 
after the 8am Mass. 

Divine Office Hymnal Now Available 
Sixty years ago, the Fathers of the Second Vatican Council expressed an 
earnest desire that the entire Church join in offering praise to God in the 
Divine Office. The Council encouraged praying the Hours in common 
whenever possible -- prayer that is expressed with music, and prayer that 
is carried out with understanding.  The International Commission on Eng-
lish in the Liturgy (ICEL) spent several years translating the nearly 300 
Latin hymns of the Divine Office. These translations were approved by 
the USCCB in 2019. In addition, ICEL proposed melodies suited to each 
text -- including the Gregorian chant melodies of the Liber hymnarius as 
well as public domain tunes. The hymnal makes use of these suggestions 
by presenting both metrical and plainsong settings for each hymn.  The 
USCCB has worked with GIA in the production of this hymnal and GIA 
was granted publishing permission.  The hymnal is NOW AVAILA-

BLE.  GIA Publications - The Divine Office Hymnal  
 

Showing in Morrisville! The 
movie that has been all over the 
news, “Sound of Freedom”, is 
playing at the Bijou theater! Get 
your tickets now and support 
this monumental effort  to 
bring the scourge of human 
trafficking to light! Bijou.com 

 

Chicken Curry for a Cause, Wednesday, August 9th – 

order takeout to support our neighbors that have been impacted by the 
flooding.  Dinner includes chicken curry, potatoes, fried rice, paratha, and 
a dessert. $15. Order by Sunday, August 6th. Pickup is 4-5pm at either 
Blessed Sacrament (blessedsacrament@vermontcatholic.org) or MHNJ 
(mhnj@vermontcatholic.org). 
 

Lamoille County Food Share has seen an increase in people asking for 
help. Please donate to the basket in the back of the church. Please be 
mindful of the expiration dates as donating something that has expired 
helps no one. You may also send a check to LCFS, P.O. Box 173, 
Morrisville, VT, 05661 or visit their website to donate online. Wish 
list items: peanut Butter, canned meat, canned vegetables, soups, spa-
ghetti sauce, pasta, cereal. Other items needed: toiletries, tissues, 
cleaning products, diapers, feminine products, pet food, etc.  
 

TOTUS TUUS THANK YoU!!  
This fabulous week of fun, faith, and bonding is not possible without 
allllll of you, from snack help, vacuuming, coordinating, hosting, trans-
porting and praying! We would like to thank the following folks in a spe-
cial way: Micki Turner, LeeAnne Godin, Nakysha Olsen, Meg and Jamie 
O’Brien, Angela Alario, Stephanie Wicks, Megan Hand, Olga Duclerc, 
Jane Brittain, Lynn Altadonna, Mary Skelton, Beverly Bishop, Phyllis 
Lepito, Mary Elfer, Gabby Hopkins, Michelle Tomlinson, Fr. Jon, Fr. 
Paul, the Schaal Family and Deny Lambert, and all those that donated 
towards our snacks/food! 

Dear Parishioners,  
 
 This past week the youth of our parish participated 
in TOTUS TUUS, a diocesan wide Catholic Youth 
camp that sends a team of missionary teachers (college
-aged) to parishes to run the day program for the 
youth and the evening program for the high schoolers 
– and it was a tremendously successful week! 
 Not only did our youth learn a ton about their faith, 
but they encountered why being Catholic is so enliven-
ing and fun.  From awesome songs, competitive games, 
learning to pray, receiving the sacraments, and the 
grand finale – water fight on Friday afternoon for the 
day program kids, to the engaging talks, family-style 
dinners, celebration of the sacraments and Thursday 
fun night finish at Stowe Bowl for the high school 
group, the youth and families of our parish have been 
filled to overflowing with the joy of living and sharing 
our Catholic faith and our love for Jesus Christ! 
 Fr. Paul and I want to thank all the volunteers and 
parents who did so much work behind-the-scenes to 
help make this week so successful, especially Michelle 
Tomlinson and Gabrielle Hopkins who were the on-
site program coordinators.  For all who donated time, 
money, and food, and to those who opened their 
homes to the missionary teachers – thank you!  Many 
of our homebound and nursing home folks also sup-
ported the program by praying a daily rosary for spe-
cific intentions each day this past week, lifting up the 
children, their families, and the teachers in prayer.  It 
was a tremendous gift to have so many join us for dai-
ly Mass at Blessed Sacrament this week to pray with 
and for our youth – your presence was a powerful wit-
ness to encourage them that our faith is lifelong com-
mitment to God!   
 Finally, Fr. Paul and I would like to thank the 2023 
Totus Tuus team - Joey, Anthony, Alyssa, and Brigette 
who gave so tirelessly of themselves to share their faith 
in God and their love for Jesus with our youth.  As a 
parish we are grateful for your generous heart and 
willingness to give 100% to our young people.  Your 
faith is beautiful and contagious, and please know of 
our gratitude for sharing your time, your summer, 
and yourselves with us.  May our Lord Jesus bless you 
for your goodness in teaching, loving, and serving his 
children!   
 
      With Mary, 
                                    In Christ  
                                        Fr. Jon 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs. Carrie Wilson, Head of School  
(802) 888-4758      www.bjams.org  

 

Religious Education 
BSC Religious Education registration 
will be opening within the next couple 
of weeks. Stay tuned for more details 
on the schedule  and how students at-
tending All Saints Catholic Academy 
should plan on being involved! 

 

Bishop’s Annual Appeal— 
Blessed Sacrament is 27% to its 
goal. Please prayerfully consider 
your gift to the BAA. The appeal 
supports so many ministries that 

help our parish, including emergency aid to 
households in financial crisis, religious educa-
tion training, vocations, Catholic schools and so 
much more. Will you please help us reach our 
goal by making gift at: bishopsappealvt.org. 
 

 

The second collection next week is for 
the Vermont Catholic Magazine. 

 
 
 
 

Michael George Mahan 
Masses for the Assumption 

(Holy Day of Obligation) 
BSC:  
 Monday, Aug 14th, 5:30pm 
 Tuesday, Aug 15th, noon 
MHNJ: Tuesday, Aug 15 
 Noon  
 5pm 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 Coffee Hour: Sun, Aug 13, after the 8am Mass 
 Assumption Vigil Mass: Mon, Aug 14, 5:30pm 
 Assumption Mass: Tues, Aug 15, noon 
 Godett/Moreland Wedding: Fri, Aug 18, 4pm 
 Varghese/Tempesta Wedding: Sat, Aug 26, 

2pm 
 

Blessed Sacrament Venmo  

https://ubipetrusvt.com/shrine2023/
https://giamusic.com/store/the-divine-office-hymnal
http://www.bijou4.com/
mailto:blessedsacrament@vermontcatholic.org
mailto:mhnj@vermontcatholic.org
https://www.lcfoodshare.org/how-to-help/-donations-.html
bishopsappealvt.org



